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THE MULBERRY BUSH MONTESSORI NURSERY LTD

WORKING IN PARTNERSHIP WITH OTHER AGENCIES POLICY
Policy statement

We work in partnership with local and national agencies to promote the development and well-being of all children. We have developed good professional working relationships with other professionals and agencies to support the children in our setting and their families. We work effectively with parents and within a multi-disciplinary framework to promote children’s welfare and help them to achieve the best outcomes. We will not share your data with any organisation to use for their own purposes.
Procedures
· We work in partnership, or in tandem, with local and national agencies to promote the wellbeing of children.

· We have procedures in place for the sharing of information about children and families with other agencies. These are set out in our Privacy Notice, Information Sharing Policy, Safeguarding Children and Child Protection Policy and the Supporting Children with Special Educational Needs Policy.

· Information shared by other agencies with us is regarded as third-party information. This is also kept in confidence and not shared without consent from that agency.

· When working in partnership with staff from other agencies, we make those individuals welcome in our setting and respect their professional roles.

· We follow the protocols for working with outside agencies, for example on child protection.

· We ensure that staff from other agencies do not have unsupervised access to the child they are visiting in the setting and do not have information or unsupervised access to any other child(ren) during their visit.

· Our staff do not casually share information or seek informal advice about any named child/family.

· We will discuss any concerns with you and seek your agreement and consent before consulting with outside agencies unless it is deemed to be a Child protection concern (please see our child protection and safeguarding children policy and procedures for more information). Where necessary, we will consult with and signpost parents to local and national agencies who can offer a wealth of advice, support and information that may also help us to develop our understanding of the issues you may be facing and how we can best support you and your child.
During the Covid-19 pandemic restrictions meant that parents, carers and other professionals coming on site were kept to a minimum. We strived to continue to maintain positive parent partnerships, keep parents informed and share ideas, strategies and activities to do at home and will continue to maintain this in the event of any further restrictions in the future. Staff maintain their key children’s Tapestry on-line secure digital learning journals, showing children’s progress, observations and parents are also encouraged to share pictures and observations of their child’s home learning and special events on Tapestry. 
The manager and nursery safeguarding designated lead person and the nursery senco  maintain contact with parents of vulnerable children, work in partnership with other agencies and offer support. We will be contactable by telephone, email, parents’ fb private message and will endeavour to support parents.

